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The WG met with 5 members and 1 guest present.  The PAR for this revision of C37.14 has been submitted and is scheduled for action at the June 21 Standards Board meeting.  Draft 1 of the new document was reviewed for the changes to re-introduce the 1000A maximum design rating.  Several other areas were discussed to address comments received since publication of the last revision in 1999.  A new draft incorporating the changes discussed will be prepared for circulation to the WG prior to the next meeting. 
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